
 
 
 
 
 
 
15th December 2022 

 

Essex Develop Pty Ltd  

By Email: marco@essexdevelop.com.au 

 

 

Dear Marco, 

 

Re: Detailed Site Investigation (Phase 2)  

122A Crescent Road, Newport NSW  

 

Aargus Pty Ltd has been commissioned by Essex Develop Pty Ltd to prepare a 

Detailed Site Investigation (Phase 2) for the aforementioned site. This letter has been 

prepared to inform Council that the DSI is currently being undertaken, with fieldwork 

due to commence in January 2023 when Aargus returns following the summer closure 

period. Upon completion of the fieldwork, the samples will be submitted to a NATA 

accredited laboratory (allow 7-10 days for analysis), then reporting. The full report 

will be submitted to the client and Council by in February / March 2023.  

 

We would be pleased to provide further information on any aspects of this letter. 

 

For and on behalf on 

Aargus Pty Ltd 

 

 

 

Mark Kelly 

Environmental Manager 

 


